
The most convincing application will win. Good luck! 
 

                    
 

 

Win a ROGI Mini GARDEN MAKEOVER 

and WORKSHOP 

2.00pm Saturday 16th September 
 Eligibility criteria 

You must: 

 be a ROGI member 

 be the garden owner 

 live in the Redlands 

 be available Saturday 16th September 

 be prepared to host ROGI members at your garden for this workshop  

 agree to your name and photos of the workshop being used in ROGI 

newsletter and internet sites and local media.  
  

If you win, Linda Brennan, our organic gardening horticulturist from Ecobotanica, will plan 

the makeover of a compact area of your garden with you when she visits prior to the 

workshop. You then will have the items you need ready for the day so we can help you 

realise a bountiful patch. Then several ROGI members will gather at your place and we’ll 

all learn together while helping to make your garden flourish.    

For more about Linda go to www.ecobotanica.com.au  
 

How to enter: 
 

1. In an email write, in 50 words or fewer, why you’d like (or need) your 

productive garden to have a makeover.  

2. Attach two photos of the area that needs a makeover. 

3. Include your full name, street address and phone number 
 

     Entries close: Wednesday 19th July 2017.  
 

          Email entries to: info@rogi.com.au  
 

 
Previous winning gardens have been:  

 Jenny’s backyard vegetable patch where we did soil testing and trench composting 

 the southern section of Sharr’s garden where we planted fruit trees and companion plants 

 an enclosed garden at Mena’s acreage to keep out the marauding wildlife  

 Bryce’s acreage property, last year, where we learned about and then planted out a four-bed 

rotation vegetable garden along with companion plants (and cuddled the baby lamb).  

 

Winner to be announced at August ROGI meeting and in August ROGI News. 

http://www.ecobotanica.com.au/
mailto:info@rogi.com.au

